To: College Baseball Advisors

From: Rudy Arce, Youth Pastor
Re: Letter of Recommendation
Date: July 7, 2023

To whom it may concern

My name is Rudy Arce. I am Mark S. McAllister’s youth Pastor and I have known Mark since
he was in the sixth grade.

Mark is a very respectful young man who pays close attention to what he is being taught. This
young man has strong values and can be trusted with doing the right thing at all times. Mark is
loved and supported by both his parents. He has a strong family forefront that has taught him the
value of leadership, integrity, honor, loyalty, and discipline.

Mark’s priority always lies on his academics and athletics demands. At school he maintains
good grades and never gets in trouble. He cares for other students and is helpful to others.

As an athlete, baseball comes first. He maintains a vigorous training schedule for pitching,
batting, and strength training. He never says he is too tired, but instead makes sure he is

prepared for the day.

Lastly, Mark makes sure he still makes time for his family and is always laughing, helping his
parents, kind and peaceful.

For further questions, feel free to contact me at rarce(@ccgreenvalley.org

Sincerely

e

Rudy Arce



